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Environmental Surveys in Burlington, Wilmington & Woburn 

September-October 2023
 

Dear Neighbor, 

As part of our everyday effort to deliver reliable energy to our customers and communities, Eversource 

through its contractor SWCA Environmental Consultants are planning to conduct surveys and 

environmental assessments in Burlington, Woburn, and Wilmington, starting in early September. The 

survey work will be happening on Eversource property in the transmission corridor. This work is not 

expected to interrupt electric service to the surrounding area.  

 

What You Can Expect   

Please know that crews always carry proper identification. Starting on September 5 our contractor, SWCA 

Environmental Consultants will be in the transmission corridor performing data collection using flagging 

and a small GPS device. There will be no soil disturbance or excavation in the corridor or on your property.  

 

Field crews will work during daylight hours, typically Monday through Friday 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. This field 

work is expected to be completed by the end of October 2023. Keep in mind that the schedule may change 

due to weather or other unexpected circumstances. 

 

Stay Informed 

We are committed to being a good neighbor and doing our work with respect for your property and the 

community. If you have questions or would like more information about this field work, please email 

ProjectInfoMa@eversource.com or call 1-833-836-0302. 

  

Sincerely,  

 

Audrey Kang 

Audrey Kang 

Project Services 

Eversource Energy 

 

Si necesita que le traduzcan esta 

notificacio ́n, envi ́enos un correo 

electro ́nico a 

Projectinfo@eversource.com y 

escribe “[BURL]” en el asunto. 

如果您需要本通知的翻譯版本，

請寄送電郵至

Projectinfo@eversource.com，並

在主題欄中輸入 “[BURL]” 

如果您需要本通知的翻译版本，请

发电子邮件到 

Projectinfo@eversource.com，并在主

题栏中输入 “[BURL]” 

247 Station Drive 

Westwood, MA 02090 


